
Cougar Camp Frequently Asked Questions

1. Does my student need to attend both sessions of Cougar Camp?
No. Students only need to attend one session.

2. What are the times for Cougar Camp?
Cougar Camp Session 1 check-in begins at 8:00am. The first session starts at
8:30am and will conclude at 10:30am. Cougar Camp Session 2 check-in begins at
12:30. The second session will begin at 1:00pm and will conclude at 3:00pm.

3. Are parents invited to Cougar Camp?
Yes! Parents are invited to attend a session from 9:30am-10:30am or
2:00pm-3:00pm. The parent session includes information on promotion requirements,
student services support, PTSA, transportation, behavior expectations, athletics,
extra-curricular activities, and bell schedules.

4. What materials will my student need for Cougar Camp?
Students will need to bring a pen/pencil. Students may choose to wear athletic shoes
for the team building session.

5. Are cell phones permitted at Cougar Camp?
No! Cell phones must be powered off and away.

6. What will students do during Cougar Camp?
Students will attend five sessions with the following topics: Career and Technical
Education/Construction Academy overview, scavenger hunt to map the building,
student panel, team-building activities, and PBIS/Social Emotional Learning.
Students will also learn about promotion requirements, student services support,
behavior expectations, athletics, extra-curricular activities, and bell schedules.

7. Will my student receive their class schedule at Cougar Camp?
Yes! Students will receive class schedules during Cougar Camp. This will allow
incoming freshmen to familiarize themselves with the location of their classes.

8. Where will I be able to access information discussed at Cougar Camp? Parents
and students will be able to access materials and information discussed at Cougar
Camp through the Wake Forest High School website.


